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440.423.1040 

Historical Society Endowment Fund 
 

Dear Historical Society Members, 

As valued supporters of The Historical Society, we want to share with you a sneak peek of 
our upcoming Endowment Fund Appeal, which will appear in the November issue of The 
Pink Sheet.  We are thrilled to have already raised $28,900 in endowment funding from a 
few generous villagers.  As the current board members of the Historical Society, we hope we 
can count on your continued support for this exciting new long-range fundraising 
opportunity this year. 

Please Consider Making a Year-End Donation to the Historical Society’s  

NEW Endowment Fund! 

2020 has taught all of us many things—including the need to plan for a secure future.  To 
that end, the Historical Society's Endowment Fund will generate annual income to further 
our charitable mission and ensure our long-term financial stability.  Our donors know that 
by contributing to our Endowment Fund, their gifts will keep on giving and benefit the 
work of the Historical Society for many years to come.   

As you plan your year-end giving, please consider donating to our Endowment Fund.  Your 
gift will demonstrate your commitment to preserving the unique history of Gates Mills, 
sharing the story of its transition from a rural mill community to the charming village we 
enjoy today, and maintaining the Southwick House Museum as a three-story repository of 
local artifacts and antiques. 

 

Yes, I recognize the importance of preserving the history of Gates Mills, and I would like to 
contribute to the new Endowment Fund.  (I understand that my contact information will not be 
shared.) 
Name:  _____________________________________     Phone:  ___________________ 
 
Address:_________________________________________________________________  
 
Email: ___________________________________    Gift: ________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to: The Gates Mills Historical Society and mail to:  
 
GM Historical Society 
PO Box 191 
Gates Mills, OH 44040 
 
Please note “Endowment Fund” on your check.  Thank you very much for your support! 
 
 
 
 


